
 

 
 
 
 

Welcome! 
 
 
Thank you for choosing Willamette Ear, Nose, Throat & Facial Plastic Surgery for your 
health care needs. We look forward to providing you with quality medical care and 
service. 
 
Please assist us by bringing the following information to your first appointment. 
 

• Current medical insurance card. If you have secondary coverage, please bring 
that card too. 

• Insurance co-pay or self-payment. We accept cash, checks, Visa, MasterCard, 
Discover and American Express. 

• A list of all medications you are currently taking. 

• If patient is a child under 18 years old, please bring photo identification of patient 
or legal guardian. If child is less than 18 years old, a parent or guardian must 
accompany them at the first visit. 
 

Directions: Our address is 3099 River Road South. 
 
Do not go to River Road North in Keizer. We have had many patients lost looking 
for us in Keizer. If you do not know the location of River Road South, please call us to 
get detailed directions or go online to our website at ENTsalem.com to see maps and 
directions under the Location Tab. 
 
We encourage you to visit our website at ENTsalem.com where you can find information 
and answers to questions you might have about our services.  
 
If you have provided an email address, we encourage you watch for an email for mobile 
pre-check so you can fill out your registration forms online. If you need further 
assistance, please call us at 503-581-1567. 
 
Our physicians, audiologists and staff look forward to becoming part of your health care 
team. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Willamette Ear, Nose, Throat & Facial Plastic Surgery Physicians and Staff 
 


